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Department of Development and Environmental Services (DDES) 
900 Oakesdale Avenue Southwest   ●   Renton, Washington 98057-5212    ●    206-296-6600   ●   TTY 206-296-7217 

 

Express Processing For  
Small Projects (under revision) 

DDES Customer 
Information Bulletin # 

9A 
●  FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS  ●  

 
Visit the DDES Web site at 

www.metrokc.gov/ddes 
for more information 

 

 

 

For alternate formats, call 206-296-6600. 
 

 
Bulletin 9A is being revised.  The revised version will be posted to the DDES Web site as soon as 
it is available.  Our apologies for the inconvenience. 
 

King County DDES has created customer information bulletins to inform 
the general public about the effect of codes and regulations on their 
projects. These bulletins are not intended to be complete statements of 
all laws and rules and should not be used as substitutes for them. If 
conflicts and questions arise, current codes and regulations are final 
authority. Because the codes and regulations may be revised or 
amended at any time, consult King County staff to be sure you 
understand all requirements before beginning work. It is the applicant�s 
responsibility to ensure that the project meets all requirements of 
applicable codes and regulations.

http://www.metrokc.gov/ddes/

